
ANNEX C

Response Support Object Comments

1 1

This affects us daily. Cars have to drive on the pavements as other cars 

have parked so the cannot safely pass. We worry a child will be hit. We 

also feel that an emergency vehicle would not be able to drive past some 

of the cars parked in the proposed area.

2 1

I would like to record that I am in favour of the proposed yellow lines. In 

terms of safety and access for emergency vehicles I think this is a must. In 

fact a lot of Cormorant Road, particularly from Grovehurst Road up to the 

new proposal would benefit from yellow lines. Cars are often parked half 

on the road and half on the pavement even then there would not be 

enough room for emergency vehicles. Additionally the pavement is 

blocked for wheelchairs and pushchairs. Even as a single adult I often 

have to enter the road to pass, not even enough room to walk on the 

pavement. Something needs to be done before someone has an accident 

which could lead to a fatality.

3 1
I am emailing to give you my comments regarding the proposed double 

yellow lines in Cormorant Road/Wigeon Road in Iwade. I object to the 

proposal because I believe that it will make parking much worse than it is 

now. Parking in Cormorant Road is difficult enough as it is, especially for 

those of us who live in terraced housing. I hope you will take this into 

account.

4 1

There are enough visitors spaces in and along Cormorant / Wigeon roads. 

3 visitors spaces run down the side of number 1 Wigeon road which 

number 4 Wigeon road use and can park all the way round the other side 

of Wigeon which have no parking signs in some places for the exact same 

reason we have. There are 4/5 spaces past 22 Cormorant road. It is a 

blind bend with a narrow road so people just drive or reverse up onto the 

footpath to pass not thinking of pedestrians. My insurance has advised 

me to not stop until something is done due to having 3 accidents (1)being 

reversed into, 2) reversed into someone Parked opposite 3) someone 

reversed into my car whilst parked on driveway) the road is so narrow 

that my car does not fit length ways across the road. A Ford Fiesta! We 

have had to call out Southern Water for my neighbour due to a leaking 

meter which has over the years been driven over and pushed down
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5 1

Proposed double yellow lines, Cormorant road/Wigeon road Iwade I 

object to the proposal I feel if they were to go ahead, people will then 

park elsewhere and therefore obstructing another area, also parking is 

bad enough.

TOTAL 3 2

Properties Consulted 19

No. returned 5 % Response 26.3

No. Support 3 % Support 60.0

No. Object 2 % Object 40.0

Responses Received from Outside Consultation Area

Name Support Object Comments

Iwade Parish Council 1
The Parish Council supports the proposal to install double yellow lines 

around the junction of Cormorant Road and Wigeon Road in Iwade, due 

to concerns that vehicles parking close to and around the junction are 

impeding the safe movement of vehicles and could affect access by 

emergency vehicles.

TOTAL 1 0


